
 

 

 

 ● Calender of Events
● Friday night trap has started. We are off to a great start.  Please check schedule or Web

for your work night. Big welcome to Don Seider our new Trap chairman asst.
● We have 2 board openings and all the officer positions are open.  Please let your 

attentions be known before the October meeting.
● Annual dues are due before the gavel hit of our October meeting

mail box: P.O. Box 158  Glenwood, N.Y. 14069. 
●  Fall building fund raffle is in progress, see a club member of ticket. Drawing to be on 

our October meeting.
● We have a new treasurer starting this fall , Dylan Conner one of our new Members 

has accepted the position.
● October was the end to another great camping season. Hunting Season Starts the first. 

We would like to wish everyone a safe and sucessful hunt.
● Time to think about Kids for Camp. Must fill out application by February to DEC for

next year attendence.  
● We are no longer mailing News letter if you would like to have this News Letter

E-mailed to you, Send your  E-mail to louschutze@yahoo.com. or
● Google Glencoeconservation.com for your latest updates , newletter and current

Club events and functions
 thanks to New Member Jim Mize.
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

ROGER SEIDER  
TERM END: 2020 

 
MIKE MATALA  

TERM END 2020 
 

   WAYNE GRACE 
TERM END: 2018 

 
DON SEIDER  

TERM END: 2018 
 

DAVE GRACE   
TERM END: 2019

 
BOB ROCKWOOD  

TERM END: 2019
 
 
 

 
COMMITTEES: 

 
   ARCHERY

MIKE MATALA  
DAVE NEELY  

 
   TRAP  

     CRAIG TUCKER 
DON SEIDER

 
GROUNDS  

WAYNE GRACE  
DAVE GRACE  

 
   FORESTRY/CONSV 
ERIC JANTZI  

DON SEIDER  
 

  BUILDING 
ROGER SEIDER  
JOHN BAKER  

 
      KITCHEN/BAR 

BOB ROCKWOOD  
 

 
  ACTIVITIES 

JOHN FISKE  
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  Over the last few months The Society has been busy hosting many events ie; Archery and Trap 
shoots along with the Building fund raffle all have been very beneficial for The Society.  I would
thank all who participated in these events.  Over the next few years The Society will be 
constructing a pole barn and draining the silt pond. These events will help finance both of these.. 
 
  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all there.

There will be No December meeting this year as it is Christmas.      Merry Christmas to all.

Glen-coe will be hosting WNYTL for two shoots, the dates are as follows December the 2nd and 
9th.  Help will be needed and appreciated as always.

January is set to be a busy month for the club with Archery and Trap shoots.  These functions 
will help provide funding for the pole barn and the silt pond dredging. Help is needed for these
functions members who can participate  should contact Mike Matala or Dave Neely for archery.
Wayne Grace or Craig Tucker for trap.

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 
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